July 29, 2010

David Sunderman, Manager
Cooperative Television Assoc. of
Southern Minnesota

P.O.Box 8

Mankato, MN 56002-0008

Re:  Notice of Interference Acceptance
Dear Dave:

I understand that Cooperative Television Association of Southern Minnesota (“CTV”) plans to
file digital displacement applications for analog Stations KSOAB and K46AA, both at St. James,
MN, and that CTV would like to displace K50AB to Channel 35D, and K46AA to Channel 45D.

I also understand that CTV’s proposed operation on Channel 35D at St. James, is predicted to
cause interference to Federated Rural Electric Association’s (“FREA”) Station K351Z-D,
Jackson, MN (Facility ID No. 21285), and that CTV’s proposed operation on Channel 45D at St.
James is likewise predicted to cause interference to FREA’s Station K45EH-D (Facility ID
21282), Jackson, MN.

With regard to both situations of predicted interference referenced above, please be advised that
FREA will accept such interference from CTV’s operations on Channels 35D and 45D at St.
James, MN. You have FREA’s permission to file a copy of this letter with the FCC in
connection with CTV’s applications mentioned above.

Sincerely yours,

Richard Burud, Manager
Federated Rural Electric Association



